Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Dircctor of Cwrriculum and Personnel
Date: June 17, 2014

Re: Action Item
June 18, Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval to hire Nancy Fiebig, Sandra Schmittinger and Christa Taylor, as
Substitute Nurses, for the 2014 Extended School Year Program from July 1, 2014- July 31,
2014 during the hours of 8:15-12:45. Funding is provided through IDEA Grant.
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